
REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE 
 
FROM: Research Policy Committee 
 
DATE: December 7, 2020 
 
ACCOMPLISHMENTS: 

 
GOALS: 

 

We had a very frank and thorough meeting with RII. 
We believe they heard our concerns about the importance of Faculty governance as demonstrated by 
faculty members/users at the same table as senior RII leadership (as was demonstrated in our Shared 
Governance proposal for the Cores). 
We just received their revised proposal for governance and maintenance of the Cores and it appears that 
they have placed faculty members at the same table. 
Our RPC will discuss their proposal at our meeting on 12/3/2020 

Arrive at a shard governance policy for the Cores. 


